
 
 
From: Finn O'Donoghue <fodonoghue@iceniprojects.com>  
Sent: 05 April 2023 14:01 
To: Geri Gohin <Geri.Gohin@camden.gov.uk> 
Cc: Lewis Westhoff <lwesthoff@iceniprojects.com> 
Subject: RE: 2022/5479/P, 2022/5481/A & 2023/0548/L - 163, 183 and 203 Eversholt Street, NW1 
1BU 
 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please 

take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams 
so extra vigilance is required. 

Hi Geri, 
 
The design team have been able to provide a lot of detail including specific specs and visualisation. 
 
I trust the following will suffice, looking forward to your report/conditions. 
 
Have a brilliant time on leave, thanks Geri! 
 
https://www.anolislighting.com/products/calumma-s-sc 

  

https://www.anolislighting.com/products/calumma-s-sc


 
 
It’s a small light so will be discreet – happy to request a sample for approval however this might take 
a week or two.  
 
Below Dialux calculation that was created with this fitting  

 
 
Kind Regards 

Finn O'Donoghue   
 

Assistant Planner ,  Iceni Planning 
  

 

telephone: 020 3640 8508 
 
email:  fodonoghue@iceniprojects.com  

  

  

  

 

Find Us : Birmingham | Edinburgh | Glasgow | London | Manchester  

 

 

Follow us on : Instagram | LinkedIn | Twitter | Vimeo | Ian's Blog 
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https://www.justgiving.com/page/leeds-leeds-leads

